
We want every child to arrive at school and leave 
safely. We appreciate that we are a large school and 
there is a lot of traffic at drop off and pick up times. 
The Early Childhood carpark and the Kiss & Drive 
are the most effective ways to collect your child after 
school. If everyone follows the processes for these 
two areas, then our students are safe and the areas 
will flow smoothly. 
 
Families and students are encouraged to walk, ride 
or scoot to school. There are areas to safely leave 
bikes and scooters locked inside the school gates 
during the day. 
 
If you or your child have a disability and you require 
access to an ACROD bay, please contact the school 
so that we can assist you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Getting your child to and from 
Piara Waters Primary School 



1. Enter Kiss and Drive at the first marked 
‘Kiss & Drive’ bay, which is after the crosswalk 
on Wright Road. Pull up into available bays 
marked ‘Kiss & Drive’. Please remain in your 
vehicle. If all Kiss & Drive bays are full, please 
do not stop. You will need to do another lap 
around the block and re-enter the Kiss & Drive 
zone. 
 
2. Students will be waiting in the shelter. If 
your child is not at the shelter, please do 
another lap around the block to assist with 
traffic flow. Students can only enter cars that 
are stationed in the marked ‘Kiss & Drive’ 
bays. 

 
3. Please do not stop in the ‘BUS ONLY’ 
bays. The bus bays are for Transperth, school 
and daycare buses only. 

 
4. As the car in front of you pulls out, all cars 
should slowly move forward into the next 
available bay to assist with traffic flow. Once 
your child is secured in the car, please 
indicate, and slowly exit Kiss & Drive onto 
Wright Road. 

 
 
5. The Kiss & Drive zone is supervised by a 
member of staff from 2:30pm – 2:45pm. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Kiss & Drive (Wright Road) 



 
1. Enter the Early Childhood carpark on 
Pleasant Ave. For the safety of our students, 
please park in the available bays only. 

 
 

2. Please do not park in the ‘No Standing’ 
areas. For everyone's safety, students should 
only enter cars that are parked in the marked 
bays. 

 
3. If there are no available bays, please exit 
the carpark and make your way back around 
to the entry point. The Early Childhood 
Carpark is not a Kiss & Drive zone. 

 
4. A friendly reminder to leave the ACROD 
bays for those who are eligible and need them 
most. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Early Childhood Carpark  
(Pleasant Ave) 


